Wednesday Stableford Sweep

The administration for the Wednesday Stableford Sweep has now been completed with everyone being allocated their winter handicap (¾ of their summer handicap). All seniors must sign in and return their scores on the computer. If the computer is not working please wait a few minutes and try again.

Before commencing their round all players must enter their names in the "wee book" and put their £1 in the box at the shop counter. Alan Wood will allocate the winnings so if you are lucky enough to win please uplift your envelope as soon as you can.

New score cards have been printed and now match the card on the computer. Apologies for the error on 1st November when the cards did not match.

Handicap Reductions

The par for the 14 hole course is 53. All players scoring 30 points and above will have their handicap reduced accordingly.

Eclectic Score

For this winter there is also an eclectic score being maintained giving everyone a chance to improve their scores for each hole on a week by week basis. The computer will do this automatically and scores can be viewed on the noticeboard.

Winter Rules

The winter rules and the use of fairway mats will be effective from Saturday 4 November so please ensure these are followed.

Christmas Lunch and Shotgun start 18 hole Competition

The entry list and menu for the Christmas shotgun 18 hole competition and lunch is now on the noticeboard

Regards

Alistair Duncan

Senior Convenor